
 

 

 
GRAND CANYON NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 

 
ENTRANCE FEES 

 
 
THE NATIONAL PARK SERVICE REQUIRES THAT ALL GRAND CANYON OUTFITTERS COLLECT ENTRANCE 
FEES FROM PARTICIPANTS OF WHITE-WATER TRIPS ORIGINATING AT LEES FERRY.  PASSENGERS ON THE 
LOWER CANYON TRIPS WILL PAY AN ENTRANCE FEE WHEN THEY ENTER THE PARK AT THE SOUTH RIM. 
 
To facilitate the orderly collection of fees and minimize disruption of your river trip when you arrive in 
Page, Arizona – Wilderness River Adventures has elected to add the fee to your statement.  Please advise 
our office if you feel your entrance fees are not correct.  If you own an America the Beautiful Park Pass or 
a Senior Pass we will need a photocopy of the card.  Please mail it in with your Acknowledge of Risk form 
or your final payment. 
 
 

Following is the National Park Service Fee Collection Categories and Fee Exemptions: 
 
 FEE COLLECTIONS 
 
 Individuals (16 years of age and older)…………. $20.00 each (Rate subject to change) 
               
 
 FEE EXEMPTIONS 
 
 Individuals (15 years of age and under) 
 Passengers with the “America the Beautiful” National Park Pass  
 Passengers with the “Senior NPS Pass or NPS Access Pass” 
                Passengers on Upper Canyon trips having their car shuttled to the South Rim 
 
“America the Beautiful” passes can be purchased at:  https://store.usgs.gov/pass. The cost of 
this pass is $80 and is valid for 1 year from time of purchases, this pass will admit the holder 
and their immediate family.  Immediate family is defined as:  spouse / children / parents. 
 
Please notify Wilderness River Adventures if you have one of the above passes and how many persons in 
your party it covers, so we can deduct the entrance fee from your statements.  Send a copy of your pass 
by final payment or no refunds will be issued.   
 
 

 
 

PLEASE NOTE: GLEN CANYON ENTRANCE FEE IS NOT CHARGED ON YOUR STATEMENT  
 
If you are entering Glen Canyon National Recreation Area to stay at Lake Powell Resort or to attend the 
orientation the evening before your trip you will be charged an entrance fee. This is NOT included in the 
above fee charged by Wilderness River Adventures.  We highly recommend you purchase an “America the 
Beautiful” National Park pass to avoid having to pay these additional fees. 
 

Thank you for your support in this program 


